OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL GOVT. COLLEGE BARWALA(PKL)

‘h
r,‘I_
NOTICE A

Mematioq (it o 9 Date: 30-09-2024

In reference to the college notice no. 111/24 dated: 18-09-2024, this is for the information to all students and staff

members that“Talent Show 2024"has been postponed due to administrative reasons. 5

Now it will be conducted on 08 October 2024 and 09 Gt bex 2024,
1

Events of 30" September 2024 will be conducted on 08 October 2024 and wenixnfiﬂlr
conducted on 09 October 2024 respectively. Students can give their name to Dr. ;

Chemistry) and Ms Ruby Mangla (Assistant Professor, Commerce) till 05 October 2024
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